
60th Grand Haven High School Class Reunion Committee 
February 11, 2018 

 
Plans are progressing for our 60th Reunion and here are some things 
that have been discussed and proposed, since our committee meeting 
September 13, 2017: 
 

1. Gloria has been able to enhance the contract with Trillium 
Catering & Event Center for our dinner on September 29, 2018. 
The cost is $35 per person and includes gratuity and sales tax. The 
menu is: 

 
Preset garden salad with choice of 2 dressings; combo plate of 

Applewood Smoked Bacon Wrapped Chicken and Beef Bourguignon OR  
Stuffed Baby Eggplant Vegetarian and dessert preset alternating 

desserts of chocolate and carrot cake 
 
Thank you, Gloria 
 

2. Feedback from our September, 2017 committee meeting 
recommended a postcard to be sent in March, 2018 with the 
details (date, time, where) for the reunion. The actual reservation 
form request to be sent June or July. I would like to wait until July 
in order to have the latest classmate information for the handout 
booklet. Request that the reservation form be returned by 
September 1, 2018. 

3. Attached is the proposed Reservation Form to be sent in July, 
2018. 

4. There have been some ideas about giving a remembrance item to 
each classmate. One idea is to give everyone a bookmark. There is 
a preliminary cost of $25 plus tax for 72 bookmarks and on 80# 
card stock in full color on both sides. The bookmark would be 



finished to 1.7X5.5 inches and with 3 mil lamination. This is where 
we need some creativity on how to design the bookmark. 
Something that, when used, reminds us of our high school days. Is 
this a good idea or are there other thoughts? Volunteers to 
design? 

5. Gene Warner has provided a look at 1958 in Review….or “What 
was it like in the old days?” It includes top tunes, at the movies, 
on TV, in Grand Haven, other stuff. Perhaps we could include this 
in the handout booklet along with the names, addresses and 
deceased classmates. 

6. There needs to be a design for the booklet cover. I have many 
pictures of our past reunions and annual activities that could be 
used. However, I’m sure you all have some creative ideas. Items 
from Gene Warner 1958 in Review. Volunteers to design? 

7. Our next committee meeting TBD. I plan to be in Grand Haven 
when the weather is warmer, hopefully May. I will keep you 
posted on my plans and then schedule a committee meeting. 

 
Please review these notes and the proposed Reservation Form. Let me 
know your comments, suggestions, changes etc. 
 
Thank you to you all for your help and support, 
 
Dave 
 
Attached Reservation Form 
 
 


